
National Concerto Competition Newsletter – October 2018 
 
        

Welcome to the 2018/2019 Instrumental 
Competition! 

 

 We have 33 competitors and a great mix of 
instruments! 

 

The following are the details for the Preliminaries and Semi-Final: 
 
Dates:  Thursday 6th December - Preliminaries 
  Friday 7th December – Preliminaries and Semi-Final  
 
Times: Thursday 6th December - 11am to 12.30pm; 1.30pm to 3pm; 3.25pm to 5.30pm 
              7.00pm to 9.40pm (3 sessions) 
  Friday 7th December -      9am to 11.15am; 11.45am to 1.30pm (2 sessions) 

                                       6 Semi-Finalists announced at 2.30 p.m. 
 

  Friday 7th December – Semi-Final – 7.00 p.m. 
   
Venue: The Piano, Centre for Music and Arts, 156 Armagh Street, Christchurch  
  
Cost:   Thursday 6th December - $10.00 Adult; $5.00 Student/Child 
  Friday 7th December – $10.00 Adult; $5.00 Student/Child (Preliminaries only) 
   

            Semi- Final 
  Friday 7th December –- $20.00 Adult; $10.00 Student/Child 
             Complimentary refreshments will be available during the Interval. 
 

Door Sales only - EFTPOS available! 

 

2018/2019 National Concerto  Competition Final 
The Final is being held on Saturday 23rd March 2019 at the Aurora Centre, Burnside High School.  
The chosen finalists will play their Concertos with the Christchurch Symphony Orchestra conducted 
by David Kay. Ticketing and further information will be available in February 2019. 
 
Our Facebook page will also contain updated information.  
https://www.facebook.com/National-Concerto-Competition-138524480058612/ 

 
Webpage: 
https://musiccanterbury.co.nz/2018-2019-national-concerto-competition/ 
 
Please contact Carmel Brown secretary@musiccanterbury.co.nz. for further information.  

 

This competition is about young people, amazing musicians and 

challenging musical works!   

Come along - show your support and be “Wowed”! 
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